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Dear Parents and Carers,

We are entering the magical Christmas season. At St. Peter’s we want to make this Christmas
season a special time for the children and families. Listed below are the events that will be taking
place in school.

- Christmas Nativity performances for EYFS (Nursery and Reception) on 12th December 2023 at
10am and 13th December at 10am. 2 tickets per family will be available on both dates.

- Christmas performance for KS1 (Year 1 & 2) on the 14th December at 1.45pm and on 15th
December at 9.30am. 2 tickets per family will be available on both dates.

Tickets will go on sale on Monday 27th November. If you wish to receive tickets to the
performance please speak with your child's class teacher before or after school or put a note to
request tickets in your child's home reading diary from Monday 27th November.

- KS2 — Years 3,4,5 and 6 will have Christmas disco and goody bag as our Christmas present to
KS2 pupils during school time on the afternoon of Monday 18th December. Children to come to
school dressed in party clothes on this date.

- Santa will be visiting school and bringing a gift for EYFS and KS1 in school on 20th December.
Yours Sincerely,
Mrs H Taylor

Headteacher
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